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Dear Alumni and Friends of Heidelberg University, dear HAUS members, 
 
 
The Boston Regional Chapter cordially invites you to the 
 

“HAUS & Friends Glühweinabend” 
 
 
Please join us for an evening with homemade Glühwein, Lebkuchen, etc.  
 
on Friday, December 14, 2012, 6-8pm    
 
 at the Goethe-Institut Boston 
170 Beacon Street, Boston, MA 02116  
within walking distance to the Green Line Copley T-Stop.  
 
Christmas snacks and Glühwein will be provided. You could also win some Heidelberg 
related raffle items. 
 
Registration is required to plan this event, which will be open to HAUS members, their 
families, as well as friends of Universität Heidelberg.  
 
The fee is $8 per person, kids celebrate for free. 
 
Please register here no later than Monday, December 10, 2012. 
 
 
For questions, please contact us via email at Boston@alumni.uni-heidelberg.de 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you all there! 
 
Your Boston Regional Chapter Chair 
Noah Malgeri 
 
 
 

http://www.heidelberguniversity.us/index.php?middlecontent=events/2012.12.14__HAUS_Boston_Gluehweinabend.html

